
 

 

 

Dear Humboldt Fellows, Colleagues and Friends, 

On Thursday, November 30th 2017 at 7:00 pm, we will be hosting our next Humboldt Regional 

Group Karlsruhe-Pforzheim e.V. Lecture “A glimpse into partial differential equations”, given by Dr. 

Alberto Saldaña.  

Dr. Alberto Saldaña holds an Alexander von Humboldt Fellowship for Postdoctoral Researchers and is 

conducting research at the Institute for Analysis at KIT. His host Professor Dr. Wolfgang Reichel holds 

a chair at the Department of Mathematics at KIT. 

Date & Time: Thursday, November 30th 2017 at 7:00 pm.  

Lecture: "A glimpse into partial differential equations" given by Dr. Alberto Saldaña. 

Venue: "Guest House and Conference Center”, Engesserstr. 3, Campus South, KIT. 

After the lecture, there will be an opportunity to join our informal dinner (on your own expenses) and 

to network in an international and multi-disciplinary environment.  

This lecture is open to everybody interested in this topic. Please feel free to pass on this 

information to your colleagues and in your academic network. 

For organizational purposes please register via e-mail if you plan to attend. 

We are looking forward to meeting you there.  
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